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Open Door Resource Center: 
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I N  T H I S  I S S U E :
Project LIFE interns have spent their first job rotation at Open
Door Resource Center in Upper Sandusky. Between passing out
food at the food pantry and helping at the free lunch on
Thursdays, interns are not only learning employment skills, but
they are learning how to be kind humans and give back to their
community. While at Open Door, Rayne, Justin, Karsyn, and
Peyton have helped with stocking the shelves, cleaning around
the different buildings, helping in the clothing pantry, passing
out food, and helping with the free community meal. 
We are so thankful and appreciative for this partnership with
Open Door Resource Center. If you need assistance or would
like to volunteer with Open Door, call 419-209-6736 for more
information. Open Door is located at: 212 W Wyandot Ave,
Upper Sandusky, OH 43351
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Project LIFE is a program for young people transitioning to adulthood. Project life is operated by
Wyandot County DD.
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Project LIFE Update:
Project LIFE has been very busy this past month!

Interns have been going to their work site, making

sure they know all about safety at home, in the

community and at work, and going on community

outings. Interns have been cooking up different foods

and treats to sell on their coffee cart. Interns create

shopping lists and go to the grocery. They find the

items, and then purchase the items at checkout.

When they are not working or learning independent

living skills, Project LIFE interns went swimming at a

public pool, went bowling at a local bowling alley,

and have provided a lot of happy customers with their

coffee cart. 

Project LIFE interns’ newest project is starting a

garden. They planted tomatoes, red bell peppers, and

a strawberry plant. There has already been strawberry

produce and interns work hard every day to make sure

the garden is tended to.

Project LIFE is a program for young people transitioning to adulthood. Project life is operated by
Wyandot County DD.
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To subscribe to the newsletter or for more information
about Project LIFE, contact Rachel at:

Phone Number: 419-294-4901
E-mail: rpool@wycbdd.org 

Intern Spotlight:

Our August spotlight goes to our lone female 
intern, Rayne.  

Rayne is nothing short of awesome. She is always willing to lend a
helping hand to fellow interns and staff around the building. For
fun, Rayne enjoys swimming, taking walks, and always having a

handful of jokes! She loves to make people around her laugh and
smile. Thank you, Rayne for being amazing! Keep up the great

work, we are so happy to have you in the Project LIFE program.
Rayne is going to make some local business an outstanding

employee someday soon!

Project LIFE is a program for young people transitioning to adulthood. Project life is operated by
Wyandot County DD.
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